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Comments: Dear Payette National Forest Staff,

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold Idaho's

comment period. I have been closely following Midas Gold Idaho's plans since they first came into our state, in

large part because much of the proposed project will take place on public land. The more I have learned about

the project, the more excited I am about the possibilities for the future.

 

I encourage the USFS to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward and permit Midas Gold Idaho[rsquo]s project as

outlined in their Modified Plan of Restoration and Operations, alternative 2 in the DEIS. The USFS has provided

meaningful time to submit comments and already extended the comment period twice, there should be no further

delays.

 

After reading my letter, I hope you can see why you should permit alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold Project. This

project is a good thing for Idaho, helps decrease America's dependence on foreign countries for critical minerals

and cleans up the environment. These benefits cannot wait. Sixty days is long enough for the comment period.


